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“No Downers’»’ Campaign Update — January, 2001

Last year, the USDA announced a landmark policy to stop purchasing meat
from downed cows for Federal programs, including the National School Lunch
Program. The Agency stated, “USI?A. ]éno.!ﬁnge %]CCE] grQUIil@ beef that

Wil
includes product from non- ambulatory Catfle, common own as*downers’ ”” This
development shows a growing consensus — even among livestock industry and
government officials — that the marketing and slaughter of downed animals is

unacceptable.

Our chances of stopping the downed animal trade are better now than ever,
and letters are needed to urge the Food and Drug Adminis

U S. Food and Drug Adrmmstratlon
Dockets Management Branch’

5630 Fishers Lane, Room 1061
Rockville, MD 20852

FAX: 301-827-6870

E-mail: FDADockets @oc.fda.gov

For more information, please contact Farm Sanctuary or visit our No Downers

campaign website: www.nodowners.org
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Ms. Pamela Chesley
115 Sparkman Rd.
lant City, FL 33566-4715
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